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Nassau Bay Life Chain 
2014 

The National Life Chain is the largest peaceful, prayerful, 
pro-life, public witness in the world. More than 1500 
cities across the US and Canada are expected to 
participate on Sunday, October 5, 2:00-3:30 PM. St. Paul 
will be participating along with Nassau Bay Baptist in the 
Nassau Bay Life Chain on Nasa Parkway. Everyone in the 
Clear Lake area is invited to participate. More info will be 
in next week's bulletin or contact Marilyn Daniel at 
YodaInOz@comcast.net or 713.412.8559. Please see 
http://LifeChain.Net for the location nearest you.  
 

Hospice Care Team, Inc. 
Cordially invites you to attend our Service of 
Remembrance to honor the patients we served over the 
past year. Sunday, September 21, 2014, 3:00 p.m.  

Reception following 
First United Methodist Church 

200 FM 517 West Dickinson, TX 77539 
Providing hope, help and comfort.  
Rebecca Deaton, LC, Director of Bereavement Services, 
Hospice Care Team, Inc. 800-545-8738 

Open Adoration Hours . . . Have two 
open hours: 1 PM and 4 PM 
Monday. Please contact Malina at 
wojtkowski1@verizon.net or 
281.221.6591. 
Se necesitan personas que 
vengan al Santísimo. . .  
 Horas disponible: lunes 1 PM y 4 
PM. Para más información por favor de 
comuníquese con Hortensia Ashby al 
281.731.6539. 
 

 

Parish Pictorial Directory 
 

If you were not able to be a 
part of the 50th Anniversary 
Pictorial Directory but 
would like to own one, they 
are available at the 

Welcome Center for $20. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


